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Pentecost 
Have you ever tried to imagine what it would have been like during 
that first Pentecost? We are told that the house where the disciples and 
followers of Jesus were all staying was filled with a noise like a violent 
wind. 
 
I remember clearly the ‘hurricane’ that hit the south of England in 
1987. I was in my university digs in Guildford at the time and the noise 
through the night was horrendous. The power of the storm was 
unbelievable with an estimated 15 million trees uprooted. It really was 
terrifying – and yet something similar happened INSIDE a house on 
that first Pentecost. And that was before the tongues of fire started 
descending onto the heads of the believers! 
 
Were they frightened? I am sure they would have been. But what an 
experience!!! Even if the Holy Spirit wasn’t giving them words to speak 
in different languages – they would have been recounting that one 
event for the rest of their lives. Would they have preferred to have 
been somewhere else when it happened? Not a chance! 
 
Another Pentecost could happen again today in our own church – so I 
wouldn’t want to be anywhere else today, just in case. What about you? 
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PEOPLE: 

At the time of writing, June Wallington is in hospital and extremely 

poorly.  Our thoughts and prayers are with June, her son Robert and 

their family at this time.  Our friends who have been in hospital are now 

home and we hope that it won't be too long before they are back to 

strength. 

However, there are a number of our friends who are grieving a loved 

one - in particular we remember Louise and her family as they prepare 

for the funeral of Louise's nan. 

This coming week is half-term, and many (including us) are taking some 

holiday.  If you are away, then we hope that you will have a relaxing time.  
For those left holding the fort, thank you. 

 

FLOWERS: 

Jill Whitelaw has provided the flowers at the front of the hall today in 
remembrance of her mum’s birthday. Thank you. 



 

 



BIG CLEAR OUT DAY: 
Saturday 17th June 
 
The property project is moving at quite a pace, many areas of the 
building are being tidied and cleared, and this will need to be ramped up 
from Saturday 17th June.  On this day we will be in the building morning 
and afternoon - many hands make light work - so please put this date in 
your diary.  In the days following this we will continue to clear areas as 
needed and as our activities move to other venues.  We hope to give you 
more details next week.  On 17th June we will also have our final coffee 
morning before we move out - so come and have a cake and then stay to 
help!  (Please note this coffee morning has been postponed from 10th 
June). 
 
 

  



IN THE MONTH AHEAD:  
 

Saturday 10th June Senior Band Concert 

Westbury-on-Trym Methodist Church 

Saturday 17th June Coffee Morning 

Big Clear Out Day 

Sunday 18th June Fathers’ Day 

Monday 19th June Pastoral Care Council Meeting 

Sunday 25th June Messy Church 

Monday 26th June Mission Council Meeting 

CAMEO 

 
 
SOME MORE KEY DATES THIS YEAR:  
 
 

Sunday 2nd July Page Park Praise 

Sunday 6th August Page Park Praise 

Sunday 10th September Divisional Celebration 

Sunday 17th September Page Park Praise 

30th Sept / 1st Oct Harvest Weekend 

14th / 15th October YP Prizegiving Weekend 

 
  



THE WEEK AHEAD: 
 

As it is school holidays this week – please check with your Extra Slice leader 
for details of your group. 

 
 
TODAY 28th May:   PENTECOST 

10am      All Age Worship 
‘Three in One: The Holy Spirit with us’ 
Acts 2: 1-13 

11.30am-12:15pm Children & Youth Activities 
 

 
Thursday 1st June: 

12.30pm     Lunch Club 
 

 
Sunday 4th June:  

10am      All Age Worship 
‘Three in One: All Together Again’ 
Acts 2: 14-41 

11.30am-12:15pm Children & Youth Activities 
3pm      Page Park Praise  
       2pm load up at hall, ~2-15pm set up in Page Park 

 
 
 

 
Please note:  Colin and Nicola are away on holiday from Monday 29th May to 

Friday 2nd June. 

 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts%202%3A1-13&version=NIV
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts%202%3A14-41&version=NIV

